
 

 
 

Wednesday 17th September 2025 
 

Meridian After School Choir 
 
Attention Meridian singers! Mr. Mole's after-school choir is restarting on Wednesday 24th September - 
3:15 to 4:15pm. The choir is open to years 3, 4, 5 & 6 and all are welcome. We have already arranged for 
the choir to appear at this year's Glyndebourne Opera Christmas Show in December again - so we need as 
much practice as we can get! 
 
 

To book a place for your child go to www.schoolinterviews.co.uk     

1. Enter the event code – bhkwh 

2. Enter your details: your name, email address, child’s name 

3. Choose choir club for your child  

4. Click SAVE 

 

Please collect your child at 4:15pm from the main front gate. 

 

Please note, places are on a first come first served basis. If the club is fully booked please email 

clubs@meridian.e-sussex.sch.uk to request your child be put on the waiting list (if a space becomes 

available then you will be contacted via this email address).  

 
 
I look forward to seeing you. 
 
Mr. Mole 
Music Teacher 
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